JOINT COUNCIL OF CONCEPTION BAY NORTH

MARCH 3157, 2016

SOUTH RIVER TOWN HALL
In attendance:
Name Town

Gordon Power, Chairperson Cupids

Betty Moore, Vice-Chair Clarke’s Beach
Frank Antle, Secretary Victoria
Wayne Rose Brigus

Scott Rose South River

Ivy King Cupids
Marjorie Dawson South River
Bev Wells South River
Kevin Connolly Cupids

Joan Wilcox Clarkes Beach
Joyce Petten South River
Tony Menchions Spaniards Bay
Lome J. Youden Brigus
Gordon Stone Harbour Grace
Blair Hurley North River
Lewis Sheppard Spaniards Bay
Paul Brazil Spaniards Bay
Andrew Robinson Compass

Sean Martin Municipal Assessment Agency




TREASURER’S REPORT
Chair/Treasurer Gord circulated the treasurer’s report and noted that the bank balance as of end of
February 2016 is $2503.33. Since then $1750 has been deposited and he has another $150 to
deposit.
Moved by Kevin Connolly
Seconded by Paul Brazil
That the treasurer’s report be adopted as circulated.
Motion Carried All in favour
NEW BUSINESS:
Sean Martin — Executive Director/CEO MAA
Sean circulated and discussed his report — Property Assessment Reform (attached).
Throughout the presentation several questions were asked and Sean responded to them based on

the Agencies work over the years.
Chair Gord Power thanked Sean for his attendance and discussion.

ADJOURNMENT Moved by: Kevin Connolly /Seconded by Lorne Youden.
Meeting now adjourned. Motion Carried Time: 9:05 P.M.
NEXT MEETING: TOWN OF CLARKE’S BEACH, Town Hall, APRIL 28™ at 7:30 P.M.

FRANK ANTLE, Secretary




